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"Let the colors of Holi spread the message of peace and happiness." 

 

Dear Esteemed Parents, 

 

We hope this circular finds you and your family in good health. We would like to 

inform you that the school will remain closed on March 24th and March 25th, 2024, 

on account of the Holi festival. 

 

Holi, the festival of colors, marks the arrival of spring and is celebrated with great 

enthusiasm across the country. It is a time for joy, togetherness, and spreading love 

and happiness. 

 

As our students enjoy this festive occasion, we urge you to encourage them to play 

Holi safely  and  responsibly.  We  kindly request  that  you  guide  them to  use  

eco-friendly colors and avoid any harmful chemicals that may cause harm to their 

health or the environment. 

 

Let us celebrate Holi responsibly and cherish the spirit of unity and harmony that 

this festival embodies. 

 

We wish you and your family a colorful and joyful Holi filled with love, laughter, and 

blessings. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Vikas Yadav 

(Academic Director) 


